
Computer Science Feb Half term work 
 

 All computer science half term homework has been uploaded to the Google Classroom. 
Please check this carefully for the specific instructions for you half term work 

 

 You are expected to prioritise your weakest topics first by working on the exam style 
questions for both papers. Videos with further information have been included, if needed. 
The skeleton code (Paper 1) and possible questions for Section C and D have been included 
for you to practice your coding on.   
All of these resources are in the ‘revision’ folder in the ‘Classwork’ tab of Google Classroom.   

 

 You have also been given an extension for your NEA (programming project) which is now 
due to be handed in on Tuesday 25th February. All resources to help with this are also on the 
Google Classroom in the ‘NEA’ folder of the ‘Classwork’ tab. It is advised not to spend all of 
your time over the holiday on the NEA and balance this with revision using the materials 
listed above. 

 
 


